
Interoffice Memo 
 

To: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

From: David A. Dratnol, P.E., Village Engineer 

Date: February 23, 2004 

Subject: Joint Agreement: Main Street Resurfacing (Wilson Avenue to St 

Charles Road) 

 

 

Attached, please find six originals of the Local Agency Agreement for Federal Participation, the 

“Joint Agreement”, between the Illinois Department of Transportation and the Village of 

Lombard.  This agreement provides for the construction of the improvements utilizing federal 

funding to pay for 70% of the participating construction costs up to a maximum of $966,000.00.  

The Village would pay for the remainder of the cost. 

 

Please present this agreement to the President and Board of Trustees for review and approval at 

their regular meeting on March 4 2004. If approved, please have five signed originals returned to 

Engineering for further processing.  In order to meet the state’s deadline for the April 23, 2004 

letting, we need to deliver the executed agreements to IDOT by March 5 2004. 

 

 

 

cc: File: ST 04-01 

 


